
 
 

 

September 26th, 2021 - 26TH Sunday in Ordinary Time  

E pi ph a ny  O f  Ou r Lo rd  Pa ri s h  
(Served by the Congregation of the Sons of Immaculate Conception) 

  3200 P3200 Pharmacy Avenue, Scarborough, Ontario M1W 3J5 

Phone Number: 416-499-2196        Fax Number: 416-499-2354          Email: epiphanyofourlordsc@archtoronto.org    

Website: www.epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org 

SUNDAY MASSES 

Saturday 5:00 p.m. (Vigil) 

Sunday  9:00 a.m. (English) 

  11:00 a.m. (Italian) 

   1:00 p.m. (English) 

   7:00 p.m. (English) 
 

WEEKDAY MASSES 

Monday  8:00 a.m. 

Tuesday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. (Italian) 

Thursday 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m.  

Friday  8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. (Eng-Ital) 

Every First Friday 12:10 noon 
 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 

Monday to Saturday 6:30 a.m. to 7:45 a.m.  

Monday              8:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. 

Tuesday to Friday        8:30 a.m. to   5:00 p.m. 

OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL HELP NOVENA  

Every Saturday after the 8:00 a.m. Mass 

ONE HOUR WITH JESUS 

Every Last Tuesdays after the 7:00 p.m. Mass 

CONFESSIONS 
 

First Friday 6:30 a.m. to 7:30 a.m. 

Saturday 4:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

Other Days: By Appointment. 
 

COMMUNION FOR THE SICK 

Please call or email the Parish office.  

LEGION OF MARY 

24 hours Praying of the  Rosary from 9am  (via Zoom) 

Every 1st & 3rd Saturday                                                                 

Please call Joseph at 647-987-4762 to join. 
 

BIBLE STUDY (ONLINE) 

Every 1st Monday at 7:00 p.m.  

Please email robichaudcm@gmail.com to participate. 
 

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

Those interested to have their child baptized must call 

the Parish office for the registration requirements. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 

Couples engaged to be married must contact a priest 

one year in advance.  
 

DIVINE MERCY CHAPLET (For the Sick & the Dying) 

Every Friday in the Church at 3:00 p.m. 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS 

Epiphany of Our Lord Catholic Academy  416-393-5378 

St. Henry Catholic  School         416-393-5395 

St. Kateri Tekakwitha Catholic School        416-393-5393 

Mary Ward Catholic Secondary  School    416-393-5544 

 

PASTOR 

Rev. Fr. Martin Cherumadathy, C.F.I.C.  
 

ASSOCIATE PASTOR 

Rev. Fr. Ronald Gene Generao, C.F.I.C.  
 

DEACON ASSISTANT 

Deacon Valentinus Danukarjanto  
SECRETARY 

Kim Miranda 
YOUTH MINISTER 

Ivan Skoko 

PARISH OFFICE HOURS  

Open: Tuesday & Thursday  9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Closed: Saturday & Sunday 

CALL OR EMAIL FOR APPOINMENT 

 Monday-Wednesday-Friday  10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 



 

 

“ Christ lay down His life for us; So, we ought to lay down our lives for one another.”  

Epiphany’s Legion of Mary invites                
all to their virtual 24-hour                      
continuous praying of the Rosary 
on Saturday, October 2nd,  starting 
from 9:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m.                    

Sunday. Please join only for the period                      
when you can i.e. 1 hour, 2 hours or more.                                     
To join and get the Zoom link, please email                     
June at june.pais@ontario.ca, or Joseph                         
at amal7us@yahoo.com.   

 24-Hour Rosary, Every 1st & 3rd Saturday  

Life Chain Sunday, Oct. 3 

 From our gift the life and health 

of others, sick and suffering, may 

spring forth, helping to reinforce 

a culture of help, giving, hope 

and life. Society needs these concrete                     

gestures of solidarity and generous love,                  

to ensure the understanding that life is 

something sacred  ~ Pope Francis  

 October 1st, 12:10 p.m. 
It is spiritually valuable to participate                  

in Mass at any time, but to do so                        

on consecutive First  Fridays is                                    

a custom associated with devotion                        

to the Sacred Heart.  

The Knights of Columbus Ave 
Maria Council invites you to 
join them on Life Chain                   
Sunday, Oct. 3 from 2 to                       

3 p.m. at the corners of Pharmacy  and Finch                  
for this annual Pro-Life event which provides             
participants with a prayerful and peaceful                     
way to bear witness to the injustice of abortion 
and to the sanctity of all human life from                     
conception to natural death. Nongraphic signs 
like, “Abortion kills children” or “Abortion hurts 
women” may  be  picked up from Epiphany             
Academy Catholic School’s Parking Lot on the day 
at 1:30 p.m.  As Psalm 139:13-14 says, “For you 
created my inmost being; you knit me together in 
my mother’s womb. I praise you because I am 
fearfully and wonderfully made; your works are 
wonderful; I know that full well.”  

 One Hour With Jesus 

The Special One Hour Of                               

Eucharistic  Celebration resumes  

this Tuesday, September 28th,                     

after the 7:00 p.m. Mass before the Blessed                        

Sacrament  in Prayers, Reflection,  Thanksgiving 

&  Petitions.  Please note that One Hour With  

Jesus is held  every last Tuesday of  the month.  

• First Friday 6:30 a.m. to 7:30 a.m. 

• Saturday 4:30 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 

• For Other Days: Please call                  
the office or email us to request                            
for an appointment.  

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

 Devotions at our Parish  

 
 

 

 

 

Novena to Our Lady of Perpetual Help 

Every Saturday, 8:30 a.m., after the 8:00 a.m. Mass 

Chaplet of  Divine Mercy 

Every Friday, 3:00 p.m., in English  

Praying of the Holy Rosary 

Monday to Saturday, after the 8:00 a.m. Mass 



  

 “ Christ lay down His life for us; So, we ought to lay down our lives for one another.”  

We thank the many families who 

each month make it a practice of 

bringing non–perishable food as           

donations for the less fortunate in 

our community. Please leave your 

donation in the Food Drive basket in the front 

lobby. Please check the expiry date of the food 

that you will donate.  

Grazie a tutte le famiglie che ogni mese usano       

portare cibi a lunga scadenza per i poveri della                   

comunità.  Vi preghiamo di deporre il vostro              

contributo nel cestino che troverete nell’atrio       

della chiesa.   Si prega di controllare la scadenza dei 

cibi in scatola.  

Food Donation Drive, Last Day: Sept. 30 

For Parish updates, please visit our website  at                           
epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org or                       

download MyParish app on your Apple or Smartphones.   

“Your Word is a Lamp to my feet                         
and a Light to my Path.”                                         

-  Psalm 119:105 

The Online Bible Study Group is held every             
Monday, at 7:00 p.m.  Please email Craig                             

at robichaudcm@gmail.com                                       

Bible Study Group 

RCIA. Resumes October 4!  

If you are looking to fully 

realize your failth, walk 

with the Catholic Church, 

learn about Jesus and 

deepen your faith,  please join the Rite of                      

Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) program 

which begins on October 4. Now accepting                      

registration! For information, please call the                    

Parish office.  

Please pray for the repose of the souls of: 

† ERNESTO CANINI 

† STEFANO MAZZARA 

 Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord;                     
And let perpetual light shine upon them. 

May they rest in peace. Amen.  

Annual Lasagna Drive 

Next weekend, October 2nd& 3rd,    

our Parish Outreach Ministry will 

be holding a  Lasagna Drive and  

appeals for your donation to purchase lasagna for 

the Good Shepherd Centre on Queen Street which 

feeds over 1300 meals per day to the homeless. 

Due to Covid limitations, the Outreach Ministry 

was unable to hold their our semi-annual drive 

earlier this year and fell short of their usual 

monthly commitment.  A supply of  400 trays of 

lasagna were sent to the centre for the                         

eight-month period. Through your generous                            

contributions and God's grace,  the ministry aims 

to increase the supply with your gestures of                    

caring and sharing for those in need.  

 

LASAGNA  

DRIVE 

 

 

Please join us in welcoming    
Abigail Patricia Janice Duggan  

Alexander David Lamanna  

   into our Catholic community                                   
by the Sacrament of Holy Baptism.   

  Congratulations to the Parents & Godparents.  

Prayerful Wishes for Ivan Skoko 

Our Youth Minister, Ivan Skoko, will be 
leaving Epiphany on October 1st                          

to continue his spiritual endeavours               
as a Chaplain in another Catholic                      
community.  While we sincerely thank 
him for his dedication and great                

service to our Parish community, please join us in 
wishing him all the best and continue to keep him 
in our prayers.  

https://epiphanyofourlordsc.archtoronto.org/
https://myparishapp.com/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC_YpgnW42FtXaaJu1k6vDjg
https://www.facebook.com/Epiphany-of-Our-Lord-Parish-105867307602453/


               

 “ Christ lay down His life for us; So, we ought to lay down our lives for one another.”  

Vocation Seed 

 Today's readings speak of the gifts 
of prophesy and of casting out                 
demons. If you feel that God is                   

calling you with the gift to be a priest,                            
religious, or permanent deacon, please call        
Fr. Matt McCarthy, Director of Vocations, 
Archdiocese of Toronto at 416-968-0997. 

  Parish Goal: $61,200.00                                                    
Total Donations To Date: $58,957.66 

 ShareLife Sunday is Next Weekend. 

Your gift to ShareLife facilitated the arrival of 528 
refugees through the Office for Refugees of the 
Archdiocese of Toronto last year. They are 
among the 150,000 people helped by generous 
donors like you. 

As we emerge from the pandemic, let’s not                  
forget the plight of those facing hardship and 
persecution, and continue our efforts to                              
welcome them to Canada. 

Next Sunday, October 3 is the next ShareLife 
Sunday. Please give generously during the                         
special collection or anytime at sharelife.org. 

 

La Domenica ShareLife è il prossimo fine settimana 

La vostra donazione a ShareLife ha facilitato l'arrivo 
di 528 rifugiati attraverso l'Office for Refugees 
dell'Arcidiocesi di Toronto lo scorso anno. Questi 
sono tra le 150.000 persone aiutate da donatori               
generosi come voi. 

Mentre emergiamo dalla pandemia, non                              
dimentichiamo la situazione di coloro che affrontano 
difficoltà e persecuzioni, e continuiamo i nostri sforzi 
per accoglierli in Canada. 

Domenica prossima, 3 Ottobre, è la prossima                         
Domenica ShareLife. Per favore, donate                                  
generosamente durante la raccolta speciale o                         
in qualsiasi momento su sharelife.org. 

Children’s Liturgy of the  Word 

Every Sunday,  9:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. 

Children ages 5 to 12 are welcome 
to participate in the Liturgy                     
of the Word during the Sunday’s 
9:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. English 
Masses and learn prayers,                         

songs and Bible readings simplified for children.                      
The Liturgy takes place at the Parish hall after                     
the Opening Prayers and return back into the 
Church at the Offertory. To volunteer for                     
the Children’s Liturgy, please call Janice at                     
416-886-1519.  Parents are welcome to attend.   

 Jesus instructs us in the                   
Gospel to remove anything 
that causes us to sin for the 
most important thing in life is 

the salvation of our souls. Likewise, we should 
strive to remove anything that hinders us from 
being better stewards of our time and talents. 
There are many ways we can grow as faithful 
stewards of Christ so let us start by taking small 
steps towards being more generous.  

Stewardship Reflection 


